
 

24 August 2017 

 

Dear Parents & Caregivers 

ROOM 15 & 16 CARTER OBSERVATORY VISIT - 15 September 

COST: $12.50  

DUE:  Register and pay on Kindo by Friday 8 September 

  (Permission slips available at the office) 

TRANSPORT: Please indicate on the Kindo form if you are able to help with 
transport. 

As part of our Space - The Final Frontier inquiry we are visiting the Carter 
Observatory in Wellington. Our classes are going on Friday September 15. On the 
day we will leave mid-morning aiming to have lunch in the Botanical Gardens if fine, 
and return by 3:00pm. 

Costs are: $12.50 - this covers entrance to the Observatory and petrol 
reimbursement for parent drivers.  

To find Kindo please go to the Raumati Beach School website and choose the shop 
option. Then click the Kindo button to complete your child’s registration, payment, 
and transport options. 

 

Thanks 

 

Shellee May and Jenni Adams 


